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We also plan to carry out work to repair damaged ironwork and replace signs, and this will be 
undertaken before the end of March 2025. We will write again with closure details prior to work 
commencing.  
  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and apologise for any noise 
and disturbance caused by our work.  
  
How to find out more  
To find out more about the scheme, please visit our dedicated website page at:   
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east/a47-lowestoft-rackhams-corner-to-sparrows-nest-
resurfacing/  
To find out more about road improvements we’re carrying out across the East of England, please 
visit our website at https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/east/.    
If you would like more information, please contact us on 0300 123 5000, or by email 
at  info@nationalhighways.co.uk.ௗ  
  
Yours faithfully  
   
Alice Grandidge  


